
			 

Invitation  to  the   meeting  on  Coordination 
Structures  for  the  Prevention and 
Management of Non-Communicable Diseases

The rising prevalence, morbidity and mortality of Non-Communicable Diseases (NCDs) 
in the country can be largely prevented and controlled through collective action by 
relevant stakeholders. 

There are different advocacy structures in the country for different disease conditions 
and these structures currently interact with the National Department of Health (NDoH) 
in an uncoordinated manner. This results in duplication and inefficiencies and counter 
synergies that could be realized with coordinated activities.  

The NDoH invites structures/ organisations representing different NCDs to register for 
a meeting with the NDoH in Pretoria. 

The objectives of the meeting are:
1. Agreeing on coordination structures.
2. Drafting the terms of reference for the structure.  

The names of representatives of organisations (not more than two per organisation) 
who will be attending this meeting should be sent to Ms E. Engelbrecht at 
Elmie.Engelbrecht@health.gov.za  on or before 20 September 2024.

Enquiries can be directed to Dr BA Ndlovu at Busisiwe.Ndlovu@health.gov.za. 

Private Bag X828, PRETORIA, 0001 Dr AB Xuma Building 1112 Voortrekker Road, Pretoria Townlands 351-JR, 
PRETORIA, 0187 
Tel (012) 395 8000, Fax (012) 395 8918


